
MFA/ASN/00007/2011

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Singapore

presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the Association of

Southeast Asian Nations ("ASEAN") and has the honour to refer to the

Memorandum of Understanding on the Association of Southeast Asian

Nations' Air Services Engagement with Dialogue Partners ("MOU"), signed
on behalf of the Republic of Singapore on 12 November 2010 .

The Ministry has the further honour to notify the Secretary-General

of ASEAN that in accordance with Paragraph 7 of the MOU, the Government

of the Republic of Singapore has completed the necessary internal legal

procedures for entry into force of the MOU .

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Singapore avails

itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of ASEAN the
assurances of its highest consideration .

SINGAPORE

19 May 2011

ASEAN Secretariat

Jakarta
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